
City of Lockport  

Traffic Advisory Committee  

(COLTAC) 

Regular Meeting – Official Record 
 

Site: M-24 
Monday March 17th – 3 PM 
 

Present:  Chairman Pittman, Mayor Lombardi, Roger Pittis, Alderman Mullane, Alderman Lupo, 

Clayton Dimmick, Clerk Stoddard, Richard Clark, Lucius Brundage, Michael Tracy, John 

Donelly, Clayton Dimmick and Roger Pittis. 

Absent: Chief Abbott 

Quorum met. 

Meeting Called to order at 3:01 pm by Chairman Pittman. Seconded by Roger Pittis. Carried. 

M. Carter parking lot issues: The Common Council is requesting that the “2Hr Parking” signs be 

removed and replaced with “No Overnight Parking” due to concerns brought to light by the 

homeowner.  

Lt. Pittman made a motion to change the signs from 2 HR Parking to “No Overnight 

Parking”. Roger Pittis seconded the motion. Carried. 

Topic is tabled for the time being. 

186 Green Street: requested on street parking permit due to having a shared driveway and no 

area for her to park. 

Luca Quagliano made a motion to grant the on-street parking permit for the remainder of 

the season. Homeowner at 184 Green Street has agreed to provide a parking area for 186 

Green Street by next year. Anita Mullane seconded the motion. Carried. 

Lt. Pittman brought up a concern regarding vehicles speeding on Vine St. Patrol will be stepped 

up in the area to monitor. 

Clayton Dimmick notified the Committee that Dave Kinyon is looking into providing park for 

Niagara Tours at Gooding street location. 

Discussion was had on what to do about the parking issue behind the Lockport 

Library/Cornerstone Arena. 

Meeting ended at 3:39. Chairman Pittman made a motion to adjourn. Seconded by Michael Tracy. 

Next meeting is scheduled to held on April 21st at 3:00pm. 

 


